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WDC would like to invite any interested 
members of the public to come along to 
a Key Stakeholder Meeting in Piopio on 
Monday 7 May 2012, at 5.30pm.

The meeting will be held at the Piopio 
Memorial Hall, Moa Street, Piopio.

Elected members of the 
Council and staff will be 
present to answer any 
questions that you might 
have.

For further information 
contact our friendly 
Customer Services Team 
on 0800 932 4357.

Chris Ryan
Chief Executive
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